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HAPPY MARCH & FAITH 'N BEGORRAH! 
 
I always think of SPRING when March comes.   
Skies are brighter, and if we get snow, it melts quickly. 
 
Remember, if you swapped quilts with the Sioux Center 
Guild, please bring them to the April meeting, if you 
want them in the Tulip Festival show.  I hope I can find 
mine. 
 
Hopefully you've all received your survey. Please send 
them or bring them to the next meeting.  The board 
would like your input. 
 
I hope many of you will be able to attend the trunk show 
and/or class presented by Heather Mulder Peterson, 
March 13/14. I'm sorry to miss the events, but I'll be 
having fun in Orlando. 
 
I have my stitching project, my walking shoes, and 
my sunglasses.  I'm ready to go! 

 
Happy sewing - - - Kay Dahlquist 

 

Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Board & Chair Members 

President – Kay Dahlquist 

Vice President- Lois Pirozek 

Treasurer- Betty Pratt 

Secretary- Monica Holland 

Membership- Mary Stoneburg 

Newsletter- Sharon Bobier 

Sunshine Quilts Chair- Alyce King 

Greeting Card Chair- Mary Pointer 

Webmaster Chair- Cindy Grimm 

 

 

 

MONTHLY MINI— 2020 

March- Laura Richert 

April- Teri Mevius 

May- Cindy Grimm 

June- Kay Dahlquist 

July- Cassie Lichtenberg 

Aug- Julie Boyd 

Sept- LaTomah Hauff 

Oct- Sharon Bobier 

Nov- Dianne Schlotman 

Dec- DeeDee Johnson 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th, 2020 
 Board Meeting at 6pm 

 Quilt Guild Meeting 7pm 

Heather Mulder Peterson 
 Trunk Show March 13 7-9pm  
 Class March 14th starts at 9am 

March 21 National Quilt Day Celebration 
(See attachment) 

Sweat Shop- August 29th  
(See info on next page) 

2020 Quilt Retreat  
Carol Joy Holling Retreat Center 

Oct 23-25 
($50 deposit due when you regiter) 

 

 

March Birthdays  
3/3- Carol Hennings                          3/8- Mary Anne Nooney 
3/13- Donelle Olsen                       3/19- Vicki Williams 

3/20- Monica Holland                       3/22- Sharon Collier, Teri Mevius 

3/23- Kay Minor                                 3/26- Andrea Hsu 

3/27 Dianne Schlotman                    3/29- Nadine Ruden  

3/30- Joycelyn Moody  

Schessler Hall has asked guild members to make a 

personal donation. If interested, please drop off or send it 

to 1308 Nebraska St Sioux City, IA 51105  



Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild Newsletter 
 

                A                                                                          

             March 9
th

, 2020 

 

 Class will be presented  by Jane Vereen 

         on machine binding 

 

 Get to know your new Board Members     

    (Betty Pratt and Mary Stoneburg)                   

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                
           
 
 
 
 
 

Member Registration renewal 

deadline is here! 

March 9, 2020, will be the last night to pay dues 

for 2020!  (Without a $5.00 late fee)   

We pay dues each calendar year January to 

December if you are a current member. 

   Thank you,  

Mary Stoneburg- Membership 

Sweat Shop 

The Sweat Shop will be August 29, 2020 

 

This quilt requires 47 jelly roll strips  

(2.5 x 42 inches). 

Bring your strips to the meetings,  

We will make kits. 

Suggested donation: 
March-green 

April- yellow - purple 

May-orange - brown 

June-black/white 

July-blue 

August-earth tones 

 

You are always welcome to donate  

ANY color at any meeting. 

 

 

                

   Heather Mulder Peterson 

 

March 13th
 Trunk Show with Heather Mulder Peterson  

7-9pm Redeemer Lutheran Church 3204 S Lakeport St. 

Guild members should bring a 9x13 pan of bars or  

2 dozen cookies for their fee 

($5 for non-guild members) 

(Looking for 2 tall volunteers to help with trunk show- see Lois) 

 

March 14th
  All Day Class with Heather Mulder Peterson 

(The class costs $10, book is $16). Starts at 9 am.   

 (PIZZA, Salads , water, ice tea and coffee will be provided) 

(Please bring sewing machine, fabric, pattern & supplies) 

 

Recurring Monthly 
 

Guild meeting second Monday of the month 
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month 

Hand Sewers and Appliquers meet 4th Thursday 
 

 

 

Lucky Clovers 

 

And 

 

Winter’s  Over! 

 

 

8thMarch 

March 

8th 
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Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Meeting Minutes  February 2020 
 

-Kay Dahlquist opened 

-51 members present 

-Guests:  Sherri and Lori Stivers 

-New members:  Sue Hellers, Mary Bartrum, Lois Hall, Tawnia Hiserote.  

-Thank you letters from St Luke’s, Unity Point, and Hope Street 

-Minn Quilters Quilt Show June 11-13, Rivers Edge 

-Cobra Quilt Show/Sale April 23-25.  $6 

-Schessler Hall has requested donations: 

—Sherry Book requested the guild donate $50 to Schessler Hall.  After discussion and a show I’d hands, the motion was denied. 

—Kay asked Sharon to put a reminder in the newsletter for members to make a personal donation if wanted to Schessler Hall. 

-Jan minutes were amended to show 72 stockings were donated and donation site of St Luke’s Mercy was added. 

-Treasurers report was OK 

-Monthly Mini make by Mary Baklund, won by Vicki Wilson. 

-March Monthly Mini by Laura Richart 

-23 people so far have signed up for the Mar 14 class.  Can sign up at March quild if interested. 

-Class Mar 14 starts at 9 am.  Trunk show Fri Mar 13 starts at 7pm.  

-Members are asked to bring bars or cookies to the trunk show.  Nonmembers will pay$5. 

-lunch for Mar 14 will be salad and pizza.   

-Lois announced results from our Bucket List competition.  Dee Dee Johnson, Cindy Graham, Joan Mansfield, Sherry Book, Betty Pratt, 

Kay Dahlquist, And Lois Pirozek received fat quarters.  Mary Stoneburg received $10 Heart and Hand gift cert., Sue Gregerson $15 Heart 

and Hand gift cert. and Monica Holland $20 Heart and Hand gift cert. 

-March guild meeting program will be Jane Vereen explaining machine binding. 

-New board members will be introduced at the Mar meeting. 

-March 21 is National Quilt Day.  9-5 at the church.  Bring whatever projects you wish to work on.  There will be no special quilt block 

this year.  Lunch will be Sub sandwiches. 

-Lori Baldwin has raffle tickets for the displayed quilt she brought from her Cherokee Quilt Guild.  $1. 

-Alyce King has batting for any charity quilts.  Let her know. 

-Sherry Book has made labels for anyone making charity quilts.  Documents that the quilts were from our guild. 

-Tammy Kratky showed the quilt top for the Sweat Shop Aug 29. 2.5 in strips WOF.  Will take any colors you have, or follow her lists for 

monthly colors.  Kits will be made for the assembly on the 29th.  Sweat shop will be 9-5 at Sgt Bluff Methodist Church. 

-Karol J. Holding registration forms are in the newsletter.  $50 deposit. After June, nonmembers will be able to sign up. 

-2021 Quilt Show is only a year and a half away.  Start thinking whether we want a judge or not.  Will need to form committees soon. 

-Nancy Meucke still has a size L tee shirt and a 2X sweat shirt from the quilt show available. 

-Kay asked if any of the members have a copy of the 2015 By Laws.  Monica Holland gave a flash drive to Mary Baklund to check 

whether or not it is the By Laws in question. 

-Kay started a new Member Minute segment to our meeting with hints on how to achieve quarter inch seams.   

-June DeVries announced no Girls Night Out in Feb.  The church is not available. 

-Hand quilters meet 4th Thursday’s each month at Sunrise.  4:30- 

-Tammy Kratky gave the program on storing our paperwork.  Web sites were given for on line storage, and folders and inserts provided 

by the guild were available to the members. 

-Kay reminded any member with an exchange quilt from Orange City, to bring their quilts to the April meeting to show at Orange City’s 

quilt show. 

-Show and tell and meeting closed   
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March 21 is National Quilt Day 

Join your fellow guild members at 9-5 at Redeemer Lutheran Church   

Bring whatever projects you wish to work on   

There will be no special quilt block this year  

Don’t forget sewing supplies and sewing machines!  

Lunch will be provided  

 (Sub sandwiches)  
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